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Ecclesall Primary School has a standardised Dress Code.  
 
Children should adhere to the following when attending school:  
 
(These can be worn with or without the school logo) 
 

 School sweatshirts – royal blue 

 Polo shirts – royal blue or white 

 Dark trousers of school uniform type grey or black.  

 Dark coloured skirts/dresses of school uniform type preferred, but any dark 
skirt/dress is acceptable.  

 Dark coloured shoes, Velcro type fastenings would be advisable for Reception 
children.  

 Plain dark footwear 

 
School uniform can be ordered throughout the year via the school office or online via 
the following website:  
 
https://www.logoleisurewear.com/schoolshop/school-shop-a-f/ecclesall-primary 
 
Warm Weather Options  

 School type summer dresses are preferred (e.g. gingham style dresses) but 
any suitable sleeved dress is acceptable.  

 Dark school type shorts, but any dark coloured shorts are acceptable.  
 
 
The school, Governing Body and Ecclesall Parents Teachers and Friends 
Association (EPTFA) will arrange events where second hand items can be 
purchased throughout the year. Any parent that has concerns regarding the 
affordability of uniform items can talk in confidence to the Head Teacher. 
 
Ethnic/Religious Dress  
In line with the schools Equality Policy any form of ethnic or religious dress are 
acceptable, please consult with the Head Teacher or Governing Body with any 
concerns you may have.  
 
Jewellery  
We would prefer jewellery not to be worn at school. As well as not being part of the 
school uniform policy there are serious safety risks to the wearing of jewellery 
especially when children are playing outside or partaking in sport.  
Where your child has pierced ears, plain stud earrings are acceptable, but these may 
be required to be taped over during PE.  

https://www.logoleisurewear.com/schoolshop/school-shop-a-f/ecclesall-primary


Watches are also allowed but please make sure they are not valuable and where 
possible labelled with your child’s name.  
Nail varnish and make-up should not be worn.  
 
 
Clothing for PE  
A PE kit with white T-shirt, shorts, joggers, hoody, pumps or trainers needs to be in 
school every day.  
 
Reception children do not need a PE kit. You may bring a white T-shirt to keep in 
their draw if required.  
 
Labelling of Clothes  
Please label all your child’s clothes and shoes clearly as this helps your child identify 

their sweatshirt amongst all the others and reduce the size of the lost property box! 

For easy to use stick on Name Labels (25% commission goes to school), go to our 

school website https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/ and scroll down to the BUY SIKINS 

NAME LABEL link. This link will direct you to their website where you can buy name 

labels. 

 

If you have any queries then please contact the school office. 

Enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk 

https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/

